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New Club Officers 2017-2018

President: Lion Bob Sullivan

1st VP: Lion Tom Hammen, 2nd VP Lion Steve LaOrange

Secretary: Lion Rose Marie Vaccaro and PDG Chuck Egender

Corresponding Secretaries: Lions Margaret Sorensen and Kathleen
                                             Snyder

Treasurer: Kathleen Snyder

Lion Tamer: Lion Steve LaOrange

Tail Twister: Lion Rose Marie Vaccaro

Financial Officer: PDG Doug Patterson

Membership Chairs: Lions Margaret Sorensen and Frank Vaccaro

Directors: 1st Year Lions Joe Kilduff and Bobby Coomes
                 2nd Year Lions Steve LaOrange and Kathleen Snyder

Newsletter Editor: Lion Sonia Hammen

Meeting Coordinators: Members of the Club 



President's Message:

Fellow Lions,

     I'm looking forward to the opportunity to help the Edgewood Lions Club 
grow and be recognized again as a leader in our community.
 
     With new members, and more recognition for what we do, this can be 
accomplished, but it has to be the members goal as well- not just mine.  
However, I will work as hard as I can to accomplish this.  

     I'm asking the membership to step up to help do what I know can be 
done.  

Yours in Lionism, 
King Lion Bob Sullivan
                                                                                                     

Meetings

July 10  th       General Meeting (dessert only) at the Clubhouse,  7:00 PM
                       
July 24  th         Steak Night at the Clubhouse , Spouse Night, 7PM          
                      (in lieu of VP)  Chairperson: Lion Kathleen Snyder

August 14  th     General Meeting (dessert only) at the Clubhouse,  7:00 PM
  
August 28  th     Dinner Meeting at the Venetian Palace, 7:00 PM



Upcoming Events 

Please add these events to your calendar:
   
Independence Day Parade  July 2nd in Edgewood at 6 PM along Hanson, 
Hornbean, Rosewood, and Cedar.  Concert to follow at 8 PM featuring the 
Oxford Brass Band   at the   Edgewood High School   Soccer Field (bring 
your own blanket/chair)    

Steak Night at the Clubhouse, July 24th.  Bring your spouse/guest.  Please 
call Lion Kathleen 443-402-1206 by July 17th,  if you would like to attend.        
  
Car Show September 9th with Pit Beef Sale at the Presbury Methodist 
Church , Chairperson Lion Steve LaOrange  

Charter Celebration 70 Years SAVE THE DATE: September 24th  
                                                 More information forthcoming 
                                    

Birthdays and Anniversaries

July Birthday:  PDG Doug Patterson 15th , PDG Chuck Egender 18th , Lions 
Dottie Bishoff 22nd , and John Carter 23rd      

August Birthday:  Rose Coomes 8th   

July Wedding Anniversaries:  None                         

August Wedding Anniversaries:  PDG Doug and Brenda Patterson 2nd and 
Lion Rod and Sandy Lindsay 12th 

July ELC Anniversaries:   Lion Tony Meoli 1973, Lion Bobby Coomes 1982, 
and Lion Larry 2015

August ELC Anniversaries:  Lion Joe Kilduff 1979



With Regret

     We lost a dear friend and club member, Lion Mary Reynolds, on June 16, 
2017; she was 95.  Mary had been an active member of the club since 1992. 
She held many offices in the club, was a Melvin Jones recipient, and will also
be remembered for all of the fun events and bus trips that she planned to 
raise money for the club. 
     Donations may be made to Mary's church in her memory: 

Salem United Methodist Church
7903 Bradshaw Rd.

P.O. Box 192
 Upper Falls, MD, 21156.


